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OLCC issues proposed license cancellation for Sushiville 
 
 
Portland, Ore. – The Oregon Liquor Control Commission proposes to cancel the liquor license of Sushiville, 
1514 NW 23rd Ave., Portland and 663 NW Division St., Gresham.  The license is held by Resture, LLC of which 
Insik Choe, Kiyoshi Adachi, Myoung Sim Choe, Koonja Choi and Ilchul Shin are the members. 
 
The proposed cancellation came as the result of a Class C Felony conviction for managing member Insik Choe 
for attempted sexual abuse in the first degree.  Choe committed the crime on the licensed premises. 
 
“The OLCC has the authority to cancel any license issued if the licensee has been convicted of a crime on the 
business property,” said Linda Ignowski, OLCC Director of Regulatory Services.  “This is one where we can 
see a potential impact on the public safety of the employees and patrons.” 
  
Conviction of a felony, misdemeanor or violation of municipal ordinances committed on the licensed premises 
is a violation of Oregon Revised Statute 471.315(1)(a)(I). 
 

 


